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Dear Sirs,

On the face of it the development as proposed seems to be over ambitious in scale given the increase in bulk and
perhaps more importantly the significant increase in ridge height.

As it stands Tamarisk has minimal impact on the landscape and is scarcely visible on the Garrison as you pass by. The
scale of this redevelopment will change this from all aspects both near and far.

If the Duchy is sincere in its desire to protect the character of the Garrison this project does not in my humble
opinion tick this box and this historic site would be better served by

a more modest and less impactful re modelling than currently proposed.

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

http://www.scilly.gov.uk/node/2474/submission/781



